
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Act as if what you do makes a difference. It does.     ~William James 

 

Thank you to everyone who has acted to 

make a difference  this year!  Whether it 

was chairing an event or volunteering 

some of your time, it is greatly 

appreciated and does help keep us a 

vibrant organization. 

 

 Membership applications are included 

with this mailing and you will notice some 

new areas where you can act to make a 

difference.  To keep our partnership with 

the Park District we need to maintain our 

membership at 50% +1 Glenview 

residents, so please encourage friends in 

Glenview to join.  

 

In order to host the Art Competition again 

next year, we need 1-2 people to act as 

chairs. This will involve jurying the images 

received and deciding at which locations 

they will be exhibited.  Check out this 

year’s entries Tues, Oct 25, 6:30-8 pm at 

an artist reception at the Glenview Public 

Library, 1930 Glenview Rd.  Short 

presentation in the lobby followed by 

refreshments served in the Community 

Room West.  

 

Exhibits Program applications are also 

included.  Some businesses have dropped 

out of the program and some have specific 

art needs so please read the information 

carefully and return the forms by Nov 21st 

with your membership dues. If you’re a 

new exhibitor remember to include 3-4 

photos of your work. Contact Gloria 

Moschel with any questions at 

gmoschel@mac.com.  

 

Each year, the board of directors sets 

goals for the next year.  We have a hard-

working board of directors, and each Fall, 

we set goals for the coming year and work 

diligently to meet them We met 3 of the 4 

goals we set for 2016.  We set these goals 

for 2017:  

1. Create and adhere to a budget for 

2017. 

2. Increase the number of SAF artists 

by 10. 

3. Increase Silent Auction donations 

and income. 

4. Form a committee to develop fund-

raising options. 

5. Document community service. 

 

If you have some expertise or interest in 

acting to make a difference   so we can  

meet these goals, please contact me.  

 

Thank you in advance for checking all 

those places you can act on your 

membership renewal forms!
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DAVID BECKER BIO 

Since 1961, David has spent all 

of his artistic life and career in 

the city of Chicago. Becker 

studied at American Academy 

of Art in Chicago, and is the 

reason that a large majority of 

his subject matter comes from 

his life here in the city that he 

loves so much. 

 

  

 

Becker is the author of 

Watercolor Composition Made 

Easy, and How to Sketch with 

Watercolor. He has reached 

signature status to 

the  Transparent Watercolor 

Society of America, and has 

won numerous awards for his 

work from watercolor societies 

around the country. 

**************************** 

 

Used Graphic Display Systems 

Panels 

$199 

 Items Include: 12 metal standup 

units (6 w x 36 high and 6 w x 42 

high)  3-hole raised panels     Set-up 

instructions- light weight 1/2" 

galvanized tubing display clips, 

cloth covers, and accessories. Call 

EssieLandsman 847-998-0929 

 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBER 

Kerri Mangold, Glenview 

Kerri.mangold@gmail.com 

 

           MEMBER NEWS 

Our condolences to husband 

Jim and the rest of the family 

of Joan Hinman who 

recently passed away. 

 

 Audrey Barrett has a 

cityscape, 

“Uptown/Broadway” juried 

into the Chicago Alliance of 

Visual Artists "Later 

Impressions" exhibit at the 

Evanston Art Center until 

Nov. 9. 

 

Kathryn Kane has a 

painting that will be in the 

juried show, "Celebrate, 

Contemplate" at Flow Art 

Space in St. Paul. MN  

Dec. 17 - 30, 2016.   

 

Bob Leopold highly 

recommends Picture Us 

Galleries for framing.  Tell 

Lori you are a GAL member 

and she will give you a 

discount.  Located next door 

to Aaron Galleries @ 1029 

Waukegan Rd, 847 657 0577 

 

Diane Czerwinski and 

others in exhibit to explore 

art created from life in 

“Uncovered Perspectives” at 

Frame Warehouse 606 

Dempster, Evanston until 

Nov. 

 

Dalia Kleinmuntz received 

an Honorable Mention for her 

oil painting  titled    

“Provenve 2” at the North 

Shore Art league 92 

Member's Art Show. 

 

Marlene White ‘s paintings 

are on display at the 

Northbrook Public Library  

November-January. 

 

  

 

     SAVE THE DATES 
DEMO 

HELD AT THE  
PARK CENTER Room 204 

2400 CHESTNUT, GLENVIEW, IL  

 

Oct 25  ‘Nature in Glenview” 

Artists’ Reception 6:30-8p 

Glenview Public Library 

 

Nov 1  DEMO  7-8:30  FREE 

David Becker. Fluid acrylics 

 

Nov 21  Exhibit Apps and 

Membership Dues are Due for 

Exhibitors.  All info will be 

mailed to all members in this 

Oct Newsletter. 

 

Dec 2 MEMBERS ONLY 

Annual Potluck/Share @ 

JourneyCare Health Ctr 2050 

Claire Ct. GV  Details in the 

Nov Newsletter 

 

Dec 31 GAL Membership 

Renewal Dues due. 

  

                   2017 

Jan 9  EXHIBITS 

CHANGEOVER WEEK for 1st  

Q. Contact your Gallery 

Manager NOT the venue for 

more info. 

 

Feb 7 DEMO tba 

 

Feb 25   27
th

 Annual Youth 

Art Fair @ Attea Middle 

School  

 

Mar 7 DEMO tba 

Apr date tba Spring Fling 

May 2 DEMO tba 

Jul 29/30 64
th

 Annual Art Fair 
 

Judith Edelman has her 

paintings at an   Art Opening, 

“Pop Up Art Show” at The 

Galleria Space 1627 

Sherman, Evanston Fri Oct 21 

5-9p 
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